
 

  
 

 

  

   

           

 

                            

 

                                      

                                                  

                                                 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

   

  

 

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF SARNIA 

Office of the City Clerk 

March 6, 2025 

The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 

Prime Minister of Canada 

Office of the Prime Minister 

80 Wellington Street 

Ottawa, ON K1A 0A2 

Justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca 

Re: Carbon Tax 

Dear Prime Minister, 

At the meeting of Sarnia City Council held on March 3, 2025, the following 

resolution was adopted: 

That given the advent of the US tariffs and the economic impact on Canadians it 

is even more critical at this time to petition our own Federal liberal government 

to put a stop the 20 percent increase to the carbon tax scheduled to be 

implemented April 1, 2025. The vast majority of Canadians do not support the 

carbon tax, and the timing could not be worse for the impact to our citizens; and 

That the resolution be forwarded to the Prime Minister, his Cabinet, Leaders of 

Opposition, our MP, and All Ontario Municipalities. 

Your consideration of this matter is respectfully requested. 

Yours sincerely, 

Amy Burkhart 

City Clerk 

Cc: Cabinet Ministers 

The Honourable Pierre Poilievre, M.P. 

The Honourable Marilyn Gladu, M.P. 

All Ontario Municipalities 

255 Christina St N 

Sarnia ON N7T 7N2 

519-332-0330 clerks@sarnia.ca www.sarnia.ca 
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